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The Transfer Project launched its Research Network on January 19-20, 2011 at the Great Rift Valley 

Lodge in Naivasha, Kenya. Researchers from a dozen universities joined with social cash transfer 

(SCT) program managers and technical staff from international agencies to present and discuss 

evaluation designs and results from several large-scale SCT evaluations in the region. African 

universities represented at the conference included University of Ghana (Legon), University of 

Malawi, University of Zambia and University of KwaZulu Natal. Selected papers from the conference 

will appear in a special issue of the Journal of Development Effectiveness published by 3IE. 

 


